
 

 

              

St Dunstan’s RC Primary Christmas Newsletter. 

   Monday 4th December  

 Key Stage 2 (Year 3, 4, 5 & 6) Pantomime, 
 Jack and the Beanstalk at NWTAC. 

Tuesday 5th  December  

Key Stage 2 (Year 3, 4, 5 & 6) Choir will be singing 
at Harpurhey Shopping Centre 

Wednesday 6th December  

Upper Key Stage 2 (Year 5 & 6) Choir to visit 
Lightbowne Care Home to sing carols. 

Thursday 7th December  

Year 4 Chill Factore Trip. 

Tuesday 12th  December  

Key Stage 1 (Year 1 & 2) Pantomime, Dick       
Whittington.  

Monday 18th December  

Christmas Dinner — EYFS (Nursery & Reception) & 
Key Stage 1. (Year 1 & 2) 

Tuesday 19th December  

EYFS (Nursery & Reception) Hot Chocolate &   
Movie Afternoon.  

Christmas Dinner -    Key  

Stage 2. (Year 3, 4, 5 & 6)  

Thursday 21st   

December  

Party Day – Own   

clothes can be  

worn.  

        School                                                                                       
 closes at                                                     
  1.30pm.  

 

 

Tuesday 12th December  

Reception’s Nativity.  

Starts at 10am.         

 

Wednesday 13th December  

Upper Key Stage 2’s (Years 5 & 6)        

Christmas Poetry Recital.  

Starts at 9.30am 

 

Thursday 14th December  

Nursery’s Nativity.  

Starts at 10am  

 

Lower Key Stage 2 (Year 3 & 4) Christmas Performance 

Starts at 1.45pm 

 

Friday 15th December  

Key Stage 1’s Nativity.  

Starts at 10am  

All our events this year will be ticketed. There is a        
maximum of 2 tickets per child. If you wish to attend 

any of  these event please reply to a the message that 
will be sent by the school office by Thursday 7th       

December.                                                                                
We also remind all parents/carers that if you arrive 

after the performance has started you will not be able 
to enter as this will disturb the performance.  We  

thank you for your understanding.   

 

During Advent each of our           

families will receive the                

travelling Nativity for one night. 

Children will take turns in bringing 

this home so families can reflect on 

the birth of Baby Jesus.  

Liturgies and Collective Worship 

based on each week in Advent will 

be shared with children in class. 




